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Shire of Pingelly
Development Application for proposed 
Pastured Egg Farm (animal husbandry-intensive) 
Locations 2826, 3150, 3493 & 27736 Yenellin Road, Pingelly
Available for Inspection

The Shire of Pingelly has received a Development Application from Little Farm Pastured Eggs proposing to establish a Pastured Egg Farm.

The Development Application is available for inspection at www.pingelly.wa.gov.au

and at the Shire Office during opening hours up to and including 22 November 2021. 

You have the opportunity to provide your views prior to the Development Application being assessed by the Shire and determined by the Council.

Submissions on the Development Application must be made in writing to admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au or to the below address and lodged with the Shire on or before 22 November 2021.
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Andrew Dover
Chief Executive Officer
Shire of Pingelly
17 Queen Street
Pingelly WA 6308
8 October 2021
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